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SEE ALL THE PEOPLE 
Do you see all the people? 
Our community is full of 

people, all kinds of people. Have you seen them? 
Last month we looked at our Greater Gifts and dis-
covered that God has given us many gifts to use for 
the glory of God's kingdom. 

Now we have the opportunity to offer those gifts to 
others as we look at our community and seek to see 
the crowds of people as Jesus sees them, with com-
passion and love. 

Join us as we seek to #SeeAllThePeople. 

´ Feb. 10  The Pressing Crowd          Luke 5:1-11 

´ Feb. 17  The Expectant Crowd       Luke 6:17-26 

´ Feb. 24  The Questioning Crowd   Luke 6:27-38 

´ Mar. 3    The Astounded Crowd     Luke 9:28-43 

HAND IN HAND 
Dear Friends: Thanks for your prayers, mon-
ey donations, and hands on help!  If you are 

interested in helping with any of the following 
events, please contact Jane Joines 336-838-8011: 
IFebruary 14: Donuts & Coffee for Staff 

IMarch 14: Jump Rope for Heart 

IApril 13: Egg Hunt at WUMC 

IApril date tbd: Spring Cleanup  

IMay 6: Staff Appreciation Lunch 

IEnd of School: Beach Day & Ice Cream Party 

52ND ANNUAL PANCAKE DAY  
Friday, February 22nd  
7:00am—7:00pm in the Fellowship Hall 
[snow date = 3/01].  

Spread the word! Use the flyers available in the sanc-
tuary narthex, Educational building, on the church 
website, and the enclosed. 

If you would like to help: signup on the sheet in the 
Heritage Room or see any Genesis SS class member. 

MISSION: SEWING BEE 
In January/February we are distributing 150 
dresses, 150 shorts, and 20 book bags to 3 
mission teams - two to Costa Rica and one to 

Dominican Republic. Our largest order is for 400 
book bags to Rise Against Hunger. Since we started 
making book bags a year ago, we have distributed 
over 1400 bags.  

Our next Sewing Bee is Saturday, February 2nd from 
8:30 to Noon. RSVP to tanyashire@aol.com or 336-
927-0911.  To learn more: wilkesboroumc.com under 
“Just For You”—>“Sewing Bee”. 

OLDER ADULT MINISTRY 
All are welcome to join the Keenagers 
for the journey!  

§ Tuesday, February 5th at 11:30am, lunch at      
Cagney's restaurant in Wilkesboro. 

§ Tuesday, February 19th meet at church 9:30am 
and carpool to Elk Emporium, Amish store, and 
lunch at Cracker Barrel. Contact Jenny Miller, if 
you plan to go so no one is left behind,   

     virginiamis@aol.com or 336-667-9495. 

LOVE TREE 
The United Methodist Women and the 
Home Missions Committee are offering the 
Love Tree again this year. Donations of $1 

to purchase a heart in honor or in memory of a loved 
one will be collected February 1—28.  

Your donations not only let someone know you are 
thinking of them or a loved one, but also help church 
members and community people in need. All dona-
tions will be placed in the Home Missions budget. 
Two-thirds will be given to h.o.p.e. Ministry and St. 
Paul’s Crisis Ministry to help those in the community 
with crisis needs. One-third will be utilized to help 
church members with medical or other crisis needs.  

Please be a part of this ministry. They will be sold 
and delivered by members of the United Methodist 
Women and Home Missions Committee. If you have 
any questions or want to purchase hearts, please see 
Antha Reid, Margaret Cooper, Mary Clark, Gretchen 
Barelski or any other member of the UMW. 

RISE AGAINST HUNGER  
The Missions Outreach Committee 
invites church family to participate 

in the annual Meal Packaging Event on Sunday, Feb-
ruary 24th at 2:00pm in the Fellowship Hall [snow 
date = 3/03].  Your help packaging meals and finan-
cial gifts to WUMC, with memo: RAH, are welcomed.  
See the enclosed for more information. 

 
 

See the enclosed Pastor’s Note from our Pastor 
Karen Roberts regarding the Special Session of 
General Conference in February. 



all funds giving report 

12/23  $  6,951.89 

12/30           $  5,587.09 

01/06  $  8,978.00 

01/13  $  5,566.00 

01/20  $  6,006.00 

01/27  $  5,599.00 

contact us 

Pastor: Karen Roberts 

karenroberts@wilkes.net 

Youth: Donnie & Angila Thornton 

dthornton7530@gmail.com 

Choir/Handbells: Jim Brooks 

jbrooks@wilkes.net 

Organist/Pianist: Cathy Freeman 

contact church office 

Secretary: Regina Koons 

wumcadmin@wilkes.net 

Treasurer: Glenda Pierce 

treasurer@wilkes.net 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY—UMW 
United Methodist Women UMW began the new year by 
Pastor Karen Roberts presenting the 2019 officers with a 
key during the ceremony of Installation of 2019 Officers:  

Co-Presidents: Margaret Cooper and Gretchen Barelski; Vice-President:  
Sherry Mabry; Treasurer: Jan Taylor; Co-Secretaries: Phyllis Austin and Cin-
dy Winslow; Membership and Mentor: Mary Summerford; Program Re-
sources:  Françoise Hughes; 2019 Nominating Committee Chair: Jean 
Stetler; Sunshine Fund: Lorraine Golds.  Heartfelt thanks were extended to 
exiting Co-Vice Presidents Antha Reid and Mary Clark for their excellent 
work.  Mary Clark has graciously consented to oversee food events. 

A budget for 2019 was also adopted.  Plans were made to do a meal for Cir-
cles of Care on January 17 but it was cancelled due to inclement weather.  
Tanya Shire is donating material for new tablecloths.  A committee was 
formed to handle this. 

An anonymous person donated money for the delivery of Christmas 
cards.  This is not a UMW project but several of the ladies assist with 
the distribution of the cards.  We thank the donor for the money. 

Because our December get together was cancelled due to snow, the gift 
exchange was done during our January meeting for those choosing to par-
ticipate.  Plans were made for a birthday party to celebrate UMW’s 150th 
birthday.  Watch for details as all women will be invited. 

WUMC will host the annual UMW Prayer Breakfast on March 23rd to be 
held in our fellowship hall.   

"A Call to Prayer and Self Denial" is the focus for UMW in February. Come 
join us at our monthly meeting, Tuesday February 5th at 6:30. Bring a guest 
for this very important meeting. We will provide an opportunity for you to 
make a gift that will go towards Building a Thriving Generation of Children 
and Youth Worldwide from your UMW.  Come early and eat with the Men 
at 6:00pm. 

MEN’S MINISTRY—UMM 
While many well known non-profit organizations in Wilkes 
County provide assistance for those in need, the Shepherd's 

Household (boy home) is not well known in the community. The UMM will 
host the boys and leaders from Shepherd's Household in their monthly 
meeting Tuesday, February 5th. The evening will begin at 6:00pm with din-
ner in fellowship hall. Following the meal, the leaders and maybe some of 
the boys will share how growing up in a home with Christian values has im-
pacted their lives. All men in the church are invited and encouraged to 
bring their son(s) and grandson(s) for an evening that promises to be a 
blessing. Also, remember to bring items for homeless shelter. 

2 EVA SCOTT; 3 KAREN ROBINSON; 6 MARIA BARELSKI REID; 7 KARLA GIBSON,  
ANTHA REID; 9 KENNETH FOSTER; 10 BOBBIE BLAKE, SETH RIZOTI; 11 JULIE 
HAYES, JOSIAH SMITHEY; 12 GILBERT COX, ROBERT PLESS; 15 MAX GROCE;  

16 ALICE KILBY; 17 HEATHER MCGROARTY; 18 DUSTIN COX MULLINS;  
19 FRANCES HENDERSON, JOSH LENTZ; 20 JOHN MABRY, JOANN VESTAL;  
21 JIM HORTON, TERRY TRIPLETT; 22 LOIS DILLS; 25 TORI COMBS, AARON 

JONES; 27 JEAN BROWN; 28 SCOTT GROCE, LINDA HORTON; 29 TAMI OSBORNE 

6 GREG & REBECCA COTHREN; 13 DERICK & MISTY SMITHEY; 15 BILLY & KAY 
HAYES; 16 RAY & BETTY BESHEARS; 17 GEORGE & MADGE SNYDER 

FEBRUARY CELEBRATIONS  

Administrative Council meeting 
minutes and Treasurer Reports  
are available in the Sanctuary  
narthex and on our website  
(via the Newsletter link). 

FINANCIAL GIVING STATEMENTS 
Family & Friends: 

  Please note the 2018 
   End of Year  
   Giving Statements  
   were mailed  
   Jan. 30th.   



Upper Room Prayer Center Ministry 
Monday, February 11 
Jim Davenport 

 

The Prayer Center is a  

intercessory prayer ministry staffed 
by Christian volunteers.  

Contact the church office  
if interested in becoming involved. 

www.upperroom.org. 

CHILDREN’S  
MINISTRY 
Pre-K through 
5th grade aged 

children are encouraged to  
participate in Children’s Church   
- Blessing of the Children during 
Sunday worship services,  

Sunday School in classrooms 
below the sanctuary at 10am 

AND 
J.A.M. (Jesus And Me)  

group meets each Wednesday at 
6:30pm for mission projects,  
bible studies, & fun activities. 

Sunday School  
@ 10am 

Donnie Thornton 

Wednesday Nights @ 6:30pm 
Bible Study + Discussion 

  3 10 17 24 
  9a Cindy Winslow    
11a    

Acolyte  
& Crucifer 

  9a Angela Chavez Kaleb Thornton Seth Wilson Hannah Thornton 
11a Luke Shepard Jenny Smithey Sailym Kilby Caitlyn Summers 

Children’s 
Church & 
Nursery 

  9a TBD TBD TBD TBD 

11a Angela Summers 
Caitlyn Summers 

Luke Shepard 
Tammy Shepard 

Caitlyn Summers  
Susie Triplett   

Kim Hayes  
Luna Hayes  

SS K-5 10a Angila Thornton TBD Susanna Chavez Angila Thornton 

 Ushers 
  9a Cindy Winslow TBD TBD TBD 
11a Jim Day, John Henry Groce, Herb Taylor, Barton Waddell 

 Media  
  9a Jerry Kilby, Kaleb Thornton, Seth Wilson 
11a Markus Giles, Mike Reid 

AMEN CORNER  

VALENTINE BANQUET  
Family & friends will 
celebrate God’s love 

while enjoying dinner  
(by reservation) and a festive 
program during the Youth  
sponsored Valentine Banquet on 
Saturday, February 2nd.  
Profits benefit Youth Missions. 

GIRL SCOUT COOKIES 
WUMC sponsored Girl 
Scouts—Cookie lists are in 

the sanctuary narthex & the 
Educ. bldg.  Write cookie choice, 
quantity, name/phone # and 
place in a sealed envelope with 
payment to “Girl Scouts”,  
in box #29 by church office. 

Dear Bereavement Committee & WUMC, Thank you for the delicious meal you provided 
for our family and loved ones after my father’s passing.  This token of love is greatly ap-
preciated by each one of us during our time of loss. My father deeply loved Wilkesboro 
United Methodist Church and its members.  You were a special part of his life.  We are 
forever grateful for your kind words and spirit of generosity during our time of need.  
Our family wises to convey our sincerest appreciation for your prayers and support.  We 
are blessed to have friends like you and are thankful for all you have done for our family 
and in memory of my father.  ~ May God bless you! The Edwin Canter family—Rachel, 
Jack, Ryan, and Scout Yarbrough 

THANK YOU!  During November & December, the UMM challenged the church to help 
them in their food drive for Samaritan Kitchen. Once again, church members came 
through with donations on 1,000 pounds of food and $500.00. The UMM will match 
these donations that will help Samaritan Kitchen provide food for the needy. 

Dear Church Family, Thank you to everyone for all the cards, thoughts, and especially 
your prayers during David’s hospitalization and recovery. 
 ~ Blessings, David & Jan Taylor 

Thank you church family for your prayers and kindness shown to our family during the 
loss of my husband, Gene Kovacs [December 2018].  And special thanks to the Bereave-
ment Committee for providing a meal for us and his family. 
 ~ Frances Kovacs, daughters Kera and Megan 

Dear Church Family, We would like to thank you for all the love and support during the 
passing of my son, Christopher, and the girls’ brother.  Your kindness and prayers were 
very much appreciated and it will be remembered. 
 ~ Love, Françoise, Diana, & Shannon —The Hughes Family 

Dear Bereavement Committee, Diana, Shannon, and I want to thank you for feeding our 
family and close friends during this time of sadness for all of us.  You did a wonderful 
job and we appreciated it tremendously.  You made our day a little better and easier 
and we love you for it. Thanks to all of you. 
 ~ Love Françoise Hughes and family 

Thanks to everyone who brought items for the babies in Armenia.  Many mothers and 
babies will be touched by these carefully chosen items.  The items will be shipped early 
May to UMCOR in Mooresville, then to Armenia.  We filled one and a half boxes 
(12x12x16 in. size) of diapers alone!  To hold these diapers together there were multiple 
diaper sets of diaper pens.  Rubber pants were hard to find, but the cash donations will 
be used to purchase online. This is important because disposable diapers are not readily 
available in parts of Armenia.  We filled another box and a half of blankets.  Mothers 
use those wonderful cotton blankets to swaddle newborns.  Blankets that are not 
cotton are used for warmth.  More thanks for the onesies, sleepers, washcloths and 
bibs.  Plus, the sippy cups, teething rings, pacifiers, combs and spoons will make life eas-
ier as these babies grow.  The soft toys and books will help these babies learn and grow 
too.  All together, there are at least 8 boxes of infant items to be shipped to babies and 
mothers we will never see, but they will know our prayers are with them.   
 ~ Thank you! The 2018 Armenia Mission Team 

Dear WUMC, We truly appreciate your generous and thoughtful contribution! It takes a 
village to create a community and we are honored that you are supporting our mis-
sions! Thank you for helping us carry a message of Hope to those suffering! 
~ Sincerely, Wilkes Recovery Revolution, Devin Atwell 

Thank you so much for your donation. We appreciate you being a part of the team feed-
ing the hungry in Wilkes County.  Your donation...will help provide much needed food 
for many individuals…Each week, SKW provides food for over 725 children through Pro-
ject Backpack, as well as over 3,200 individuals monthly through the Client Choice Pan-
try. With your support we will strive to eliminate hunger in Wilkes. Again, thank you for 
support! ~ Sincerely, Brad Caudill, Facility Manager, Samaritan Kitchen of Wilkes, Inc. 

  FEBRUARY MINISTRY SERVANTS 



WILKESBORO  
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

exists to share the good news of Jesus Christ,  
comfort the troubled and embrace God’s love.

Sundays 
  9:00am & 11:00am Worship 
10:00am Sunday School

Wilkesboro United Methodist Church  

309 W. Main Street / PO Box 197, Wilkesboro, NC  28697  

Office: (336)818-0552 * Mon.-Fri. 9am—3pm 

www.wilkesboroumc.com  
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P A I D 
permit #2 

wilkesboro nc 

§ Pastor’s Note 
§ General Conference Overview 
§ Pancake Day & Rise Against Hunger 

INSERTS ENCLOSED:  

FEBRUARY 2019 
2 Sat 8:30a Mission: Sewing Bee, p. 1 

  Leadership Meeting 
  6 –8p Valentine Banquet, p. 3 

3 Sun 9:00a+ Worship + Sunday School, p. 4 
5 Tue 10:00a Krafters 

  11:30a Keenagers—Luncheon, p. 1 
  6:00p UMM, p. 2 
  6:30p UMW, p. 2 
  7:30p Jubilate Ringers 

6 Wed 6:30p Programs, p. 4 
10 Sun 9:00a+ Worship + Sunday School, p. 4 
11  Mon 8—10p The Upper Room Living Prayer Center Ministry 
12 Tue 10:00a Krafters 

  7:30p Jubilate Ringers 
13 Wed 6:30p Programs, p. 4 
17 Sun 9:00a+ Worship + Sunday School, p. 4 

  3:00p A Time of Prayer & Understanding, 
see insert: Pastor’s Note 

19 Tue 9:30a Keenagers—Daytrip, p. 1 
  10:00a Krafters 
  7:30p Jubilate Ringers 

20 Wed 6:30p Programs, p. 4 
22 Fri 7a—7p PANCAKE DAY, p. 1, 4 + see insert 
24 Sun 9:00a+ Worship + Sunday School, p. 4 

  2:00p Rise Against Hunger, p. 1, 4 + see insert 
26 Tue 10:00a Krafters 

  7:30p Jubilate Ringers 
27 Wed 6:30p Programs, p. 4 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS 
 6:30pm  J.A.M. Children 

6:30pm  Youth 
6:30pm  Adult Bible Study 

6:45pm  Carillonneurs 
7:45pm  Chancel Choir 

KRAFTERS meet weekly on Tuesdays in room, E-11, at 
10am. Work on project(s) for church members that are 
home bound & the Hand In Hand ministry. 

KEENAGERS (Older Adults ministry) meet monthly for 
lunch on the 1st Tuesday and a daytrip on the 3rd Tuesday, 
plus participate in quarterly mission projects. Join the 
Keenagers for the journey!  

UMW (Women's ministry) and UMM (Men's ministry) 
meet on the 1st Tuesday for a meal, fellowship & program. 

 

TUESDAYS 

When a decision is made to cancel or alter 
meeting times, it will be posted via the 

Facebook; and via email/phonetree when possible. 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

GUARDIAN ad LITEM  
ADVOCATES help abused and 
neglected children who have 

been taken from their homes and are in foster care.  
30 hours of training required. Average time commit-
ment after training 4-6hrs/mo, much done by phone 
and/or email. Training: Saturdays, March 2—April 6, 
in West Park, North Wilkesboro. 
To learn more: 336-651-4421, volunteerforgal.org.  

February 4, 2019 
11am—3pm

Enjoy a delicious array of soups with a grilled  
cheese sandwich and homemade desserts while  
participants play Bridge, Dominoes, Rook, etc. for a  
donation—Benefit for American Cancer Society.  

Hosted by WUMC Sharing the Flame. 

February 22, 2019 
7am—7pm

All You Can Eat pancakes, sausage, & bacon! Funds 
raised help support efforts within WUMC and our 

community. See page 1 + insert.  

February 24, 2019 

Meal Packaging Event. See page 1 + insert to learn 
more. Hosted by Missions Committee. 


